
 

 
 
 

May 8, 2017 
 
Re:   Request for Progressive Design Build Proposal 

The Pennsylvania State University 
 Waste Water Treatment Plant Renovation 
 University Park, PA 
 
To: Burns & McDonnell 

CH2M 
 Clark Construction Group 
 Haskell 
 Mascaro Construction 
 MWH Constructors 
 PC Construction Company 

Quandel Construction Group 
  
Congratulations, your team has been selected to be a part of the long list for the design 
and construction of the above referenced project.  The Selection Committee will review 
responses to this Request for Proposal (RFP) and identify a short list of three firms to be 
interviewed.  The RFP document provides details on the project program, project 
delivery details, selection process, selection criteria, and submission requirements. 
The RFP and all attachments will be available via BOX by May 9, 2017.  An email 
invitation for access will be sent to contacts provided via the RFQ process.  If it becomes 
necessary to revise any part of this RFP, an addendum will be issued to all firms on 
record of having received the original RFP. 
Please note the RFP and supporting attachments are considered confidential.  You are 
hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the information 
contained in, referenced, or attached to the RFP for use other than in response to this 
project information request is prohibited.  As such, news releases pertaining to this 
project shall not be made without prior approval by Penn State.  Additionally, the 
contents of the RFP are to remain confidential and are not to be made public. 
We appreciate your cooperation and interest in preparing this material.  Questions, 
comments, or additional information requests should be directed to Rachel Prinkey, 
Project Manager, rbp13@psu.edu, 814-867-1536.  
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Watson 
Director, Campus Planning and Design 
 
 
 
 


